
 
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR

DIRECTORATE OF PRINTING & STATIONERY, MANIPUR
 

N O T I F I C A T I O N

Imphal, the 6th August 2025
 
 
 
 
 

  No.:  ID-DPS-203/10/2025-DPS-DP&S:  It is hereby notified that there will be no

weekly publication of the Manipur Gazette on Wednesday, the 13th August 2025, on
account of Patriot’s Day being a general holiday. 

 

 

 
(Th. Binodkumar Singh)

Assistant Director
Printing & Stationery, Manipur
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